LIBERTY HIGH SCHOOL PARENT CENTER PRESENTS:

Whenn:
February 21, 2024

- Dinner will be provided from
5:30pm-6:00pm

- FAFSA workshop will began from
6:00pm-8:00pm

Where:
Liberty High School Library
925 Jewetta Ava

Bakersfield Ca. 93312

(Enter gate by Admin Building and turn right. It will be
the last building on the right)

PLEASE RSVP BY SCANNING
THE QR CODE BELOW

SCAN ME

SENIOR STUDENTS
& PARENTS

FINANCIAL AID STAFF
WILL BE AVAILABLE TO

ASSIST YOU

What to bring

- Social Security number

- FSA ID username &
password

- 2022 Taxes

(IF YOU HAVE NOT CREATED A FSA
ID AND NEED ASSISTANCE PLEASE

CONTACT ANNA CERTUCHE AT
ANNA_CERTUCHE@KERNHIGH.ORG

IMPORTANT NOTE:

This year the FAFSA Free Application has
changed and can be a bit confusing, but we are
here to help.

Whether or not you will qualify every student
must fill out this application if they are
planning to attend college.

This workshop is to make the process as
smooth as possible.



